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PUBLIC HEARING
	 Public notice is hereby given that 
a Public Hearing will be held by the 
City of Madrid, Iowa, on January 4, 
2020 at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers at Madrid City Hall, ( or 
Via Zoom meeting due to Covid-19 
social distancing requirements) con-
cerning a proposal to lease a John 
Deere tractor for the Public Works 
Department of the City of Madrid.
	 Please visit Madridiowa.org to 
view the Zoom meeting login infor-
mation for the public hearing. 
	 During the said time and place 
listed above any interested persons 
may speak to address any concerns 
they may have with the proposed 
lease agreement. 
	 Questions may be directed to the 
City Clerk, Mary Jo Reese at 515-
795-3930.


